
December
Fourteenth

1930.

John A. Sargent, Bsq 
Plymouth,
Her: Hampshire, Ü.S.A

Dear Sir
I -acknowledge with many thanks the 

receipt of your letter of December 3rd, and I also 
wish to thank you for the Memorandum which was 
enclosed.

The Irish nestion is one which I 
never discuss on paper, although the very painful 
situation there is one which we all greatly 
d'éploré and which we pray will soon come right.

i held very strong views on the 
absolute necessity of a continuation of the very 
best of good feeling and understanding between • 
the English-speaking peoples of the world, when 
speaking o-° the Flag, you may have seen in the 
Boston Advertiser of last Sunday flaring head­
lines and an article sayin- that the students of 
this University desecrated the American Flag on 
a recent occasion. I wish to give you a solemn 
assurance that no euoh inoi ent as recorded in 
the Boston paper took place.

With all good wishes, I am.

Ever yours faithfully

"

______

____

Principal.


